
 

 



The Baptism of the Lord – January 10, 2021   

                           Mass Intentions 
Monday, January 11 

Heb 1:1-6…Ps 97:1 and 2b, 6 and 7c, 9[cf.7c] MK 1:4-20 

8:00 AM Mass – Robert Lee Anthony Davis + 

Tuesday, January 12 

Heb 2:5-12…Ps 8:2ab and 5, 6-7, 8-9[cf.7] Mk 1:21-28… 

6:15 AM Mass – Brother Richard J. Rush + 

Wednesday, January 13 

Heb 2:14-18…Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9 (8a)…Mk 1:29-39 

6:00 PM Mass – Herman Seufert + 

      (Mass also live-streamed)  

Thursday, January 14 

Heb 3:7-14…Ps 95:6-7c, 8-9, 10-11(8)…Mk 1:40-45 

8:00 AM Mass – Frank and Josephine Bono + 

Friday, January 15 

Heb 4:1-5, 11…Ps 78:3 and 4bc, 6c-7, 8 [cf.7b]…Mk 2:1-2 

8:00 AM Mass – Michael and Genevieve Conway + 

        (Mass also live-streamed)  

Saturday, January 16 

Heb 4:12-16…Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15 [cf.jn 6:63c]…Mk 2:13-17 

8:00 AM Mass – No special intention scheduled 

4:00 PM Mass – Margaret Wilson + 

Sunday, January 17 

1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19…Ps 40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10 [8a, 9a]… 

1 Cor 6:13c-15a, 17-20…Jn 1:35-42 

8:30 AM Mass – People of the Parish 

   (Mass also live-streamed) 

11:30 AM Mass – George Riley + 

 

Go to: https://www.facebook.com/pg/CathedralStJoseph/videos/  

to view our live-streamed Masses this week on Wed., Jan. 13 at 6:00 

PM; Friday, Jan. 15 at 8:00 AM; Sunday, Jan. 17 at 8:30 AM; and 

the praying of the Rosary on Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday (Jan. 

12, 14, & 16) at 7:00 PM. 

 

The Confirmation session scheduled for this Sunday, January 

10, 6:30-8:00 PM has been cancelled. 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament will be held in church this 

week on Tuesday (8:00 AM-3:00 PM), Wednesday (8:00 

AM-3:00 PM), and Thursday (10:00 AM-3:00 PM).  Sign up 

at  http://signup.com/go/vaVQXnM for dates and times in 

January. 

 

There are still plenty of copies of Matthew Kelly’s new book “I 

Heard God Laugh” in the West Vestibule. Be sure to pick up 

a copy and watch for the pray challenge and book discussion 

sign-ups! 

 

Next weekend, Jan. 16-17, there will be a second collection for 

the Catholic Home Mission Appeal.  Over 40% of US dioceses 

and its territories are unable to fund the essential pastoral work 

their communities need. Your support helps them meet these 

faith formation and sacramental needs.  Please prayerfully 

consider how you can support this appeal.  More information 

can be found at www.usccb.org/home-missions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Coming Week 
Monday, January 11 
7:20-7:50 AM Confessions – Church 

8:00 AM Mass– Church 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

5:30 PM  Finance Committee Mtg-Msgr. Dierkes Rm 

7:00-8:30 PM Legion of Mary – St. Anne’s Room 

Tuesday, January 12 

6:15 AM Mass – Church 

5:00-6:00 PM Brownies Mtg (Hausman) – Ruggle Hall 

7:00 PM  Rosary (live-streamed) 

Wednesday, January 13 

9:00 AM-Noon Sewing Group – Rectory Basement 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

5:00 PM  Advisory School Board Meeting 

5:20-5:50 PM Confessions – Church 

6:00 PM  Mass – Church (also live-streamed) 

6:30 PM  Dynamic Parish Committee-St. Anne’s Rm 

Thursday, January 14  
7:20-7:50 AM Confessions – Church 

8:00 AM School Mass (K-Gr. 4) – Church 

9:00 AM School Mass Gr. 5-8)  - Church 

9:45 AM Parish Staff Mtg – Msgr. Dierkes Rm 

6:00 PM  Spanish Choir – Church 

7:00 PM  Cathedral Choir Rehearsal - Church 

7:00 PM  Rosary (live-streamed) 

Friday, January 15   

 No School – Professional Development Day 

7:20-7:50 AM Confessions - Church 

8:00 AM Mass - Church 

Saturday, January 16 

7:20-7:50 AM    Confessions – Church 

8:00 AM    Mass – Church 

2:30-3:50 PM      Confessions - Church 

3:30 PM     Rosary - Church 

4:00 PM     Mass – Church 

7:00 PM     Rosary (live-streamed) 

Sunday, January 17 
7:50-8:20 AM    Confessions - Church 

8:00 AM    Rosary 

8:30 AM    Mass – Church (also live-streamed) 

9:45-10:45 AM    School of Religion – Ruggle Hall 

10:50-11:20 AM    Confessions - Church 

11:30 AM    Mass – Church   

 

As a gentle reminder, if there is snow on Cathedral’s roof, please 

do not park along the south side of the church.  We wouldn’t 

want your car to get damaged by falling snow or ice.  Thank 

you! 

 

A few volunteers are needed to be on Cathedral’s Open Door 

Food Kitchen Team. We staff the Kitchen on the second Friday 

of every month. Please notify the Parish Office, 232-7763, if 

you are interested. 

 

Cathedral is looking for a hard-working and reliable full-time 

person (or part-time people) to hire as an additional custodian 

for our School and ECC in the afternoons and evenings. 

Application available in the Parish Office or request at 

www.cathedralsj.org and click on “Contact” tab. 

 

.   

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $63,917.00 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $20,194.50  $  2940.00 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/CathedralStJoseph/videos/.to
http://signup.com/go/vaVQXnM
http://www.cathedralsj.org/
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Cathedral is seeking after school childcare staff who are 

efficient and comfortable being a team member. Position 

available Monday-Friday afternoons, 3:15-6:00 pm (flexible 

schedules). Requirements: Background checks must be 

completed prior to start date; desire and ability to work with 

school-age children and act as a role model;  aptitude to work 

with a variety of children’s personalities; demonstrate 

leadership and control of small groups of children; knowledge 

of/ability to learn games to be played outside, in gym and 

indoors (board games, chess, etc.); familiarity with general 

homework assignments and proficiency to assist children on 

computer when needed; manage conflicts and  resolution 

strategies with children, when appropriate; imperative to 

practice safety per policies and regulatory standards; essential 

training will be provided. 

 

Coram Deo is a Eucharistic-centered Catholic group which 

exists to meet the needs of young adults (ages 22-35) in the St. 

Joseph area and to provide opportunities for spiritual growth and 

fellowship.  The Catholic young adult group for St. Joseph.  

Coram Deo is meeting on Thursday, Jan. 14 at St. Rose of 

Lima Church for 6 pm Mass, followed by dinner and bowling. 

Have questions?  Contact Ally Goetz at goetz.ally@gmail.com. 

 

Join the Serra Club for a Rosary, led by their chaplain, Fr. 

Malewski, followed by a meeting.  Choir Director, Matthew 

Bobela, will present a program about Sacred Music.  All are 

invited to attend on Wed., Jan. 20, 6:00 PM in Marian Hall 

(lower level) at Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish.  YOU can 

increase the culture of vocations in St. Joseph by being a 

member of Serra Club. 
 

You are invited to join the Legion of Mary as they meet every 

Monday at 7pm in the St. Anne’s Room (next to Ruggle Hall). 

The Legion of Mary is a world-wide organization of the lay 

apostolate, in which Catholic men, women and youth sanctify 

themselves through prayer and apostolic work in union with Our 

Lady under the guidance of a priest. The parish Legion group is 

intended to be the extension of the priest, to be at the disposal of 

the pastor to do spiritual work that needs to be done. Under his 

direction, legionaries perform two hours of apostolic work a 

week, such as visiting homes of new parishioners, shut-ins and 

those who have ceased to practice their Catholic Faith. Other 

works include door-to-door visitation within the parish 

boundaries, visiting hospitals, prisons, nursing homes, and 

running spiritual groups for youth, teaching School of Religion, 

etc. For more information, contact Deacon Joshua Fultz, 816-

390-2757, or Bryce Hunt, 816-294-3358. 

 

 

Check It Out…The Good News of Cathedral 
 Our heartful thanks to Mary Kendzora who just 

celebrated 25 years of volunteering in our Food Pantry!  We 

are so thankful to her and the other volunteers …we could 

not have a Food Pantry without their ongoing help! 

 Thank you to the St. Gianna Early Childhood Center 

families for donating food items for our Food Pantry.  Your 

generosity is greatly appreciated! 

 

School and St. Gianna’s ECC News 
 School will be closed on Friday, January 15, which will 

be a Professional Staff Development Day for the faculty.  

The School also will be closed on Monday, January 18, in 

celebration of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 

 The School Masses this coming week will be on Thursday, 

January 14, at 8:00 AM for Kindergarten-Grade 4 and 

9:00 AM for Grades 5-8. 

 

Cathedral School is seeking an energetic PE teacher for 2020-

2021 school year. The teacher provides the appropriate learning 

atmosphere and activities designed to maximize student 

competencies and skills for intellectual, emotional, physical, 

social, and spiritual growth. The teacher has decision- making 

responsibilities in keeping with school policies and the Diocesan 

Administrative Manual. The position is hired and evaluated by 

the principal. Qualifications: Bachelor’s Degree in Education 

from an accredited university. Applicant must possess a valid 

Missouri teaching certificate (applicants working towards 

certification also will be considered.  The applicant must pass a 

background check, be trained in Protecting God’s Children, or 

be willing to be trained. If interested, please contact Gerre 

Martin at gmartin@cathedralsj.org or 816-232-8486.  

 

Coping with Life Alone is a Beginning Experience grief 

support program that meets each week for 10 weeks.  The next 

program will be Feb. 1-April 5, 6:30-8:30 PM.  Cost $50. The 

program helps those who have lost a love relationship due to 

death, or divorce/separation, move through the experience of 

grief and loss into a future with renewed hope.  The sessions will 

be held online using Zoom and requires internet access.  Please 

register in advance and receive the program workbook plus 

detailed Zoom meeting instructions by going to 

www.beginningexperiencekc.org.  For information, contact 

Donna at (816) 305-3760. 

 

Parishioners: If you would like to be on the schedule to lead 

the Rosary before the 4 pm Saturday or 8:30 am Sunday 

Mass, please contact the Parish Office at 232-7763. 

Message from Father Hansen . . .  
 

Today, with the Baptism of the Lord, the Church concludes the Christmas Season! Seems like just yesterday we were getting out the 

Advent wreaths… Merry Christmas!  

 

Can you believe it? Lent begins on February 17th this year (Ash Wednesday). This short time of Ordinary Time, between Christmas 

and Lent (and between Pentecost and the First Sunday of Advent) in the year of St. Joseph, should have an extraordinary meaning. 

St. Joseph was an ordinary man who received an extraordinary calling. You might say that his leading Jesus as a boy in ordinary 

things became extra ordinary. As we participate in this year set aside by Pope Francis, let us be mindful of the dignity of all work. 

We do not necessarily need a bigger house or to have this or that to be happy. We need to offer up our ordinary work/life as 

sacrifices pleasing to God our Father, through Jesus, in the Holy Spirit; that will make us really happy! We can be accompanied by 

Mary and Joseph, just like Jesus was for his first thirty years. St. Joseph, pray for us as we enter into this stretch of Ordinary Time. 

We ask for help, from heaven, to make it extraordinary! 
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